Halse, Kirsten

From: Jan Davis [jdavis@growcom.com.au]

Sent: Monday, 13 August 2007 2:33 PM

To: Adjudication
Cc: Mark Panitz

Subject: Collective Bargaining Notifications CB00001 and CB00002; Qld Citrus growers

Dear Sir/Madam

I refer to your correspondence (Trackit 29122) dated 31/7 and received 6/8, seeking comments on the above-mentioned collective bargaining notifications lodged by Queensland Citrus Growers Inc.

We are fully supportive of these applications.

Fruit and vegetable growers are impacted severely by imbalances of power and market failures in the supply chain. Any opportunity for growers to come together collectively in an attempt to redress these disadvantages is most welcome. Improved capacity to meet supplier product specifications will also result in more consistent product being available to consumers.

We would of course be pleased to provide further comment should you have any queries.

Regards

Jan Davis
Chief Executive Officer
Growcom, together we grow

Tel: 07 3620 3844 Fax: 07 3620 3838 Mobile: 0416 191 932 Web: www.growcom.com.au

This communication is confidential and is intended for the named recipients only. If you are not an intended recipient you must not disclose, copy, distribute or use this communication for any purpose. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender by return email or telephone us on 1800 654 222 (free call in Australia) then delete it from your computer system. This message has been scanned for the presence of computer virtusos. However, no warranty is given that this message upon its receipt is virus free and no liability is accepted by the sender in this respect. Thank you.